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Postponement Notice 
 
We regret to inform all the participants that the Happy Childhood Conference which 
was scheduled on March 13 and 14, 2019, has been postponed to June 11 & 12, 
2019. The Postponement of this Conference has been done in view of the prevailing 
situation in Kashmir Valley. The organizers arrived on this decision after hectic 
deliberations with the sponsors and competent authorities, and hence had to sadly 
announce the postponement.  
 
We greatly apologize to the scholars and participants for inconvenience caused. But 
we are sure the all the prospective participants will join us in June 2019. 
 
More importantly, the Organizers have decided to publish the selected papers in a 
book format, which would be available during the time of conference in June 
2019. Need less to say that a rigorous and standard peer review process will be 
followed in selecting the Papers for publication. The month of April and May 2019 will 
be utilized for this review and feedback process. You will receive update on this 
soon. 
 
We seek your cooperation. Please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
 

 
   (Convener) 
 Dr Aadil Bashir 
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